
 

BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
G-Block, Vikas Puri, New Delhi-110018 

 

            Circular No. BPS/22-23/85(12)                                                                                        Date: 09.11.2022      

 

PARENT TEACHER MEETING (P.T.M.) OF CLASS XII 
Dear Parent, 

You are requested to attend the PARENT TEACHER MEETING (P.T.M.) on 12.11.2022 (Saturday) 

as per the schedule given below, to discuss the performance of your ward in Mid-Term Examination 

of the Session 2022-23. 

The Schedule for the P.T.M. is as follows: 

S. 

NO. 

CLASSES  XII A XII B 

TIME SLOT ROLL NO. ROLL NO. 

1 09:00 a.m. to 09:30 a.m. 1-10 1-11 

2 09:30 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. 11-20 12-22 

3 10:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 21-30 23-34 

4 10:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 31-38  

 

Kindly Note: 

 Only one parent along with the student (in School Uniform) will be permitted to enter the School 

premises.   

 Kindly Carry Pen and Paper to note any important information. 

 It’s recommended to WEAR MASKS while entering the school premises. 

 KINDLY CLEAR YOUR FEE DUES UP TO NOVEMBER 2022. (Please ignore if paid already). 

 Kindly adhere to the timings strictly to avoid any inconvenience to all concerned and to maintain 

social distancing. 

 BEING TIME BOUND PROCESS, IT IS MANDATORY FOR PARENTS TO  

ATTEND THE PTM AS PER THE GIVEN TIME SCHEDULE.  

 NO OTHER DAY/TIME SLOT WILL BE ALLOCATED TO ENTERTAIN 

PARENT AFTER THAT. 

 IT’S MANDATORY FOR STUDENTS OF CLASS-XII TO:  

1. Secure minimum 75% attendance to appear in CBSE Examination. 

2. Clear Pre-Board Examination to appear in CBSE Examination. 

Therefore, students are advised to be regular and attend classes with utmost sincerity. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that our School is organizing Grand Gala Function to mark its 50th YEAR 

OF EXCELLENCE as “GOLDEN JUBILEE CELEBRATION” on 10TH DECEMBER, 2022 

(SATURDAY, EVENING) IN THE SCHOOL PREMISES ITSELF. Formal Invitation along with 

other details shall be shared soon. Kindly mark the calendar and save the date. We expect whole hearted 

cooperation from you all for the smooth conduct of the celebration.   

Happy Learning! Stay Healthy always! 

        Principal 


